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February 2, 2004

Honorable Jim Morrison, Chair

Health and Human Services Committee

Statehouse,  Room 171-W

Topeka, KS 66612

Re: HB 2562 - Caregiver’s Authorization 

Dear Representative Morrison:

Review of HB 2562 related to creating a caregiver’s authorization affidavit revealed an error in the language.

SRS suggests the fo llowing technical change:  Page 4, line 3, #2 to read “If you have any questions, please

contact your local health department or Kansas Department of Health and Environment (KDHE)”.  This change

reflects that KDHE is currently the agency who handles licensing responsibilities, not SRS.

Please feel free to contact me at 785-296-3271 if you have questions. 

Sincerely,

Janet Schalansky, Secretary

cc: Rep. Patricia Barbieri-Lightner  

Jennifer Crow
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